
School Building Committee Outreach Committee 

Hartwell Multipurpose Room 

December 5, 2019 

 

Present: Kim Bodnar, Jennifer Glass and Gina Halsted 

Also in attendance:  Andy Payne 

The meeting commenced at 10:14 am 

Approval of minutes:  The 11/21 meeting minutes were approved as amended.  

 

Discussion of upcoming blogs: The committee discussed blog content for blogs through early January. 
 

Dec. 8:  The committee decided to focus this post on the status of the solar arrays, including a 
graphic depicting the placement of the panels.  The post will include anticipated usage of 1.1 
megawatts and that fact that the solar installation will be done in one phase at the end of the 
construction project. 
 
This blog will also highlight the completion of site permitting after meetings with the 
Conservation Commission and the Planning Board. 
 
The schedule of upcoming meetings (1/8, 2/5 and 2/26) will also be included. 
 
Dec. 15:  The blog will wish everyone Happy Holidays and see you in January: 
 
Jan. 5: Reminder and agenda for the 1/8 SBC Meeting 
 
 

Kim Bodnar volunteered to ask Daedalus for videos of the project during demolition and construction. 
 
Andy Payne suggested that future blogs contain vignettes about the new educational and community 
opportunities and uses that the new school facility will offer. 
 
 
Next meeting:  The next meeting is scheduled for January 9 at 10am. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:51 am. 
 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Gina Halsted 


